

Sidewalk Project Columbia Gorge Parkway

1 message

Matthew Michelson <matthewryanmichelson@gmail.com> To: Ward6@como.gov

Mon, Jul 7, 2025 at 6:20 PM

Betsy,

On behalf of myself and my wife Susan Rouchka, we would like to express our full support for the proposed Columbia Gorge Parkway sidewalk project that will be presented at the July 21st City Council meeting.

This project is important to our family. We see an increased amount of traffic due to Cedar Ridge Elementary and the lack of a sidewalk at the roundabout presents a very real danger to the residents of our neighborhood.

We would appreciate your support on this matter to keep our families safe.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at any time.

Matt Michelson 5104 Columbia Gorge Pkwy 573-680-6188



Sidewalk Proposal Project

1 message

Sally Herrick <sallydalton90@gmail.com>
To: "ward6@como.gov" <ward6@como.gov>

Tue, Jul 8, 2025 at 7:38 AM

Hello City Council Member,

The Board of the Vineyard Neighborhood is writing to express our support of the Columbia Gorge Parkway Sidewalk Project. We recently received notice that the project will be presented at the next city council meeting on Monday July 21st. Our neighborhood is very much in support of the project. We appreciate your support in this project to help keep our residents safe and out of the street.

We would also like to invite you to join us on August 5th from 5-7 pm for National Night Out. We will be providing dinner for neighborhood residents and any community resources personal such as law enforcement, fire department, or EMT.

Thank you again for your support on the Columbia Gorge Parkway Sidewalk project.

Sally Herrick
Board Member
Vineyards Neighborhood Association
5200 Stone Mountain Dr., Columbia, MO 65201